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Dear
 
Thank you for your request for information about the introduction of 20mph speed limits in
Nottinghamshire
 
I realise that this response is now being provided outside of the statutory timescale for provision
of information requested under the Freedom of Information Act, and I apologise for this. I hope
that the following information provided in response to your request remains relevant to you and
that the delay has not caused you any difficulties.
 
1) How many miles of road have been switched to 20 mph speed limits in the each of the
years 2018, 2019 & 2020?
 
Measurements are approximate
In 2018,  5630 metres,  5.3 miles
In 2019,  540 metres, 0.34 miles
In 2020, None
 
2) How many miles overall are signed-only 20 mph speed limits?
43171 metres,  28.82 miles
 
3) How much money has been spent on 20 mph speed limits in the each of the years 2018,
2019, & 2020?
We estimate this to have been
2018 £22.4k
2019 £2k
2020 £0 
By their nature these schemes usually are introduced as part of a wider scheme, such as traffic
calming including physical measures or as an on road part of a network of cycle routes, and
therefore the costs are not determinable without undertaking individual scrutiny of each scheme
design and costs which we are unable to do within the cost limit for provision of information
under the FOI Act, as we anticipate that it would take one officer in excess of 18 hrs work to
extract this information. We therefore apply an exemption under Section 12 of the Freedom of
Information Act.
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-046541-20 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council



 
 




